
Announcements 28.10.24 

 

1. We rehearsed: 

Byrd 

 O Magnum Mysterium 

 

Chilcott 

 Movement 2 pp.7-10 

 Movement 3 pp.11-16 

 Movement 7 pp.30-35 

Fauré 

 Cantique de Jean Racine 

 

Mike reiterated the importance of reinforcing our learning in our own practice 

through repetition of the sections of the music we find most challenging 

 
2. Jane highlighted the practice materials page in the members’ section of the 

BHCS website and encouraged choir members to contact her or any 
committee member if they have any difficulty accessing these resources. The 
West London Chorus practice aids were recommended in particular for the 
Chilcott. 
 

3. Jane encouraged choir members to publicise the forthcoming concert and 
distribute the relevant posters/flyers within the locality, recording on the list 
where they are taking these items so that there can be an overview of where 
posters are still needed. 
 

4. Choir members present were given their allocated concert tickets to try and 
sell and choir members who were not there will be given an opportunity to 
collect these tickets at a future rehearsal. 
 

5. It was noted that next week (4.11.24) we shall be covering the carols for the 
concert and Chris O’Connell asked for an indication of how many people will 
need to hire the orange carol Carols for Choirs 2 for this purpose. 
 

6. Congratulations to David Mortimer who won the October draw of the 100 
Club. 
 

7. Next week we shall be rehearsing: 

 Carols 

 Magnum Mysterium 
 


